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All current members should have received the 2018 Finals Info/Entry paperwork 
in the mail.  If you have not received it, you can print it from our website at 
www.otrc.net or contact the office and we can send you another one. 
Even if you do not pre-enter, the form is great to use to bring with you to Finals 
so you can keep up with all your entries and write down all your partners for each 
category you enter!  
 
A few things to remember for OTRA Finals: 
 

Please pay close attention to when books open and close for the ropings you 
want to enter. 
 

Ropers must be qualified in any other category to enter the Mixed-Jr/Sr and Century. 
For the Mixed-Jr/Sr - The classifications of the two partners roping together cannot 
exceed 4.0 AND  one partner of the team must either be female OR 12 years of age 
or younger OR 60 years of age or older. Age requirement must be met by July 1 of  
membership year.   
For the Century - The classifications of the two partners roping together cannot 
exceed 3.5 AND partners ages added together must equal 100 or more.   
Age requirement must be met by July 1 of membership year. 
 
There are no reservations on stall and RV hookups…you get them on site when 
you arrive at the Taylor County Fairgrounds. 
 
The Taylor County Fairgrounds is in a construction phase….so please be mindful 
and respectful the workers, equipment and restricted areas.  
The new facilities will be so great once they are ready!   
We appreciate your patience and consideration during the construction process. 
 
Finals is so much fun! We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

All our Best to All of You! 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


